Holly Hills Elementary School 500 Ogden Drive Westampton, NJ 08060

(609)267-8565 (609)702-9744 (fax)



Mrs. Jennifer Murray Principal jmurray@westamptonschools.org

Dear Parent/Guardian:

We are well into our third month of school, and are pleased that we have been able to get back into full swing while keeping our school community healthy with minimal disruptions. One of the ways we can continue to keep our schools safe is through vaccination. If you have a child age 5 or over, and you have chosen to vaccinate your child please be sure to send in a copy of their immunization record. If your child attends Holly Hills School please send a copy of your child's vaccine record into Danielle McNally or Shila Stevens at hhsnurse@westamptonschools.org. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Mrs. McNally or Mrs. Stevens at 609-267-8565 extension 2006.

The Burlington County Health Department is hosting a Covid-19 vaccination clinic for Westampton Township School students aged 5-11 on November 22nd from 4:30 – 7:30 PM at Westampton Middle School. Appointments are required! Please register at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/WestamptonCOVID5-11.

Thank you,

Danielle McNally & Shila Stevens

WESTAMPTON TOWNSHIP SCHOOLS COVID-19 VACCINATION CLINIC: AGES 5 TO 11

The Burlington County Health Department is hosting a Covid-19 vaccination clinic for WestamptonTownship School students aged 5-11.

Date: November 22nd from 4:30 PM to 7:30 PM (Second dose December 13, 2021 from 4:30 PM-7:30 PM)

Appointments are **required!** Please register at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/WestamptonCOVID5-11

A parent or guardian must accompany all children and provide consent.

Location:

Westampton Middle School 700 Rancocas Road Westampton, NJ 08060

Pfizer has been approved for emergency use as a two dose series for children 5-11 years old. To learn more visit:

https://www.fda.gov/media/153717

/download

For clinic questions, contact the health department at 609–265–5548.





